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4th September 2020 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
I thought I would write to you at the end of the first week back as I’ve not had the opportunity to speak to 
many of you face to (socially distanced) face!  
I just wanted to say a HUGE thank you to the positive way you’ve returned during what has been the most 
stressful and uncertain September opening ever. Being on the path this week has been a real privilege to 
see how well our school community has responded.  
Thank you for the way you have all worked really hard to make the new measures a success and help us 
to welcome your children back in the best way.  Thank you so much for following the one-way system and 
for arriving between 8:30 and 9:00. Our attendance has been high and the children are really happy to be 
back with their classmates and teachers again. 
Just to remind you that although you can collect children from 2:45 you can collect up to 3:10. We ask 
that the older children are collected as late as possible so we can maximise their learning. 
The leadership team have worked really hard over the summer to ensure that the risk assessments and 
measures are in place and we’ve had some really positive feedback from parents – thank you so much. 
We will keep the control measures under review and respond to government guidance as it arises, so 
please encourage anyone who has not yet downloaded our Weduc app to do so.  
 
Thanks again for your continued support. 
 

 
Lorraine Martin 
Headteacher  
 


